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12th March 2019  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You are invited to our Year 3,4 and 5 Easter performance ‘The Eggs Factor.’  
 
We will be holding two performances on Tuesday 9th April at 2.00pm and Wednesday 10th 
April at 10.00am. 
 
We will be selling numbered programmes for £1.00 each on entry to the performance. At the 
end of each performance two numbers will be drawn for prizes. 
 
We ask parents to access the hall off the main playground on the Tuesday afternoon and 
Wednesday morning. 
 
Due to the large number of children taking part tickets are limited to two tickets per family, not 
per child. Pre-school children will be admitted without a ticket if they sit on an adult’s lap, but we 
would ask if they become unsettled they are removed from the hall. 
 
Please complete the slip below indicating your preferred performance and the number of tickets 
required (one or two) early reply is recommended to guarantee your preferred choice. 
ALL TICKETS ARE ALLOCATED ON A FIRST-COME FIRST-SERVED BASIS. 

>>>>PTO 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Eggs Factor Easter Production 
 
Child’s name_______________________________ Base __________ 
 

Performance 
 

Number of tickets required 
Maximum of 2 per family 

Tuesday 9th April 2019 – 2.00pm 1  2  

Wednesday 10th April 2019 –10.00am 1  2  
 
 
Signed _______________________________  Parent / Carer     Date__________________ 
 
Return to your child’s teacher AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. Tickets are allocated on a first-come, 
first-served basis. 
 



If all the tickets for your preferred performance have been allocated you will be offered tickets 
for the other one. Please return the attached ticket booking slip to your child’s class 
teacher and not to the Office. 
 
We will be filming the dress rehearsal of the production and will produce a DVD which will be 
for sale for £4. If you DO NOT wish your child to be filmed, please contact the office by 
Monday 18th March. 
 
Please note that, on the day of the performances, due to licensing restrictions, video cameras 
are not to be used. Still photography is permitted for personal use and should not be posted on 
social media. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Tayor & 
The Key Stage Two Team. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 


